
Sands RV Men's Golf Association General 

Meeting 

January 4, 2022 

 

1. Ralph Johnson called the meeting to order at 9:00am with 34 

members in attendance. 

2.Welcome & Introductions 

Gregg Little-President (absent) 

Ralph Johnson-Vice President 

Glenn Harrison-Secretary 

Scott Perry-Treasuser 

Jerry Fletcher-Handicaps 

Lorne Willison-Rules 

Larry Pedersen-Tournament Chair and Men's Day 

Wally Holstad-Co-chair Touraments and Men's day 

3.Introduction of new members (and any old who need to be 

recognized). Dave Christianson, (Welcome) 

4.The November 23, 2021 Men's minutes were posted on the Men's 

board and on the Sands Golfer's Web Site. (Thank you Judy Laforce). 

Motion to adopt the minutes, made by Gene Fees and seconded by 

Brian Sylvester. 

5. Reports: 



Treasurer: Scott Perry reports a balance of $3296.62 and a petty 

cash balance of $204.00. 

Handicap Chair: Jerry Fletcher passed out a copy of the updated 

member handicaps. 

Jerry then announced the the most improved golfers for December, 

2021. The most improved golfer was Nick Larouche, going from a 7 

to a 4 handicap. The second most improved golfer was Dan Gordon, 

going from a 12 to a 9 handicap. Congratulations to you both. 

Jerry then returned score cards to Wally Holstad, for his hole-in-one 

last year. Scott Perry who had an eagle and also shot a 29. And also 

Carl Tinsle for a hole-in-one. 

Jerry also asked for volunteers to help with the scramble. 

Men's Day Chair: Larry Pedersen announced this men's day format 

will be least number of putts each. 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedsersen announced the cut off for the 

ECCY Tournament, will be Thursday January 6, at 2:00pm. 

The ECCY will run from Monday, January 10 to the 12th. There will 

be a lunch on Thursday the 13th 12:00 pm. Winners will be 

announced at this time. 

The interpark tournament will be January 26th at Hidden Springs. 

The CANAM Tournament will be on February 18th. The winners will 

be announced at the following scramble. The Americans are the 

host country. 

Rules Chair: Lorne Willison has made up a list of rules and 

regulations, which will be attached to the minutes on the board. 



6. Old Business: The executive voted to not go ahead with hole-in-

one insurance at this time. 

7. New Business: If members and their spouses are celebrating a 50 

or 60 year anniversary please let us know, so you can be recognized. 

8. Thank you to Ralph Johnson for coffee and doughnuts. 

9. Motion to adjorn made by Tim Williams, seconded by Bill Gundry. 

Minutes taken by Glenn Harrison (Secretary) 


